
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on August 15, 2013 from Mrs. Penny 
Richards requesting the following records: 
 

       

 Copy of any changes, additions or corrections to the district’s 
RTI Plan since it was first developed. 

 
The request was denied on August 27, 2013 because the district did 
not make any changes, additions or corrections to the original plan.  
 

 
The denial letter was e-mailed to Mrs. Richards on August 27th, 
2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


